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24 November 2023 
 
RE: Year 1 Workshop  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our history work in Year 1, we are learning about ‘How Play has Changed?’  
 
We have the exciting opportunity to support our children’s learning and understanding by having a 
workshop with Mansfield Museum about toys from the past on Monday 11th December. The event 
will be in the normal school day.  
 
A curator will come into school with a variety of artefacts for us to play lots of games with and learn 
lots about how play used to be! It will be a wonderful workshop and provide an essential part of the 
learning for this half term.  
 
This fantastic opportunity will be at a cost £7.05 per child, we have considered the costing to our 
families by organising the event in school to avoid additional transport costs.  The payment can be 
paid via Squid. If any families would prefer to pay in instalments or would like to discuss options for 
finances, please contact the school office to speak to Miss Theodosiou. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Akpovi. 
 


